**URGENT**



[image: BrendaLogo-PBAHealth405]						        Drug Recall
1825 NW Vivion Road							    	 March 25, 2022
Riverside MO 64150


Dear Valued Customer:

URGENT: Accuretic™ (quinapril HCl/hydrochlorothiazide) tablets, quinapril and hydrochlorothiazide tablets, and quinapril HCl/hydrochlorothiazide tablets.
	 Description
	NDC
	Lot numbers
	YES, I have 
product to return to 
Sedgwick
	NO, I do not have product to return to Sedgwick

	Accuretic 10/12.5mg, 90ea
	00071311223
	FG5379
	Not stocked by PBA Health

	Accuretic 10/12.5mg, 90ea
	00071022223
	EA6686
	Not stocked by PBA Health

	Accuretic 20/12.5mg, 90ea
	00071521223
	FG5381
	Not stocked by PBA Health

	Accuretic 20/12.5mg, 90ea
	00071022023
	EA6665, CN0640
	Not stocked by PBA Health

	Accuretic 20/25mg, 90ea
	00071022323
	ET6974
	Not stocked by PBA Health

	Quinapril and Hydrochlorothiazide 20/25mg
	59762522509
	FE3714
	Not stocked by PBA Health

	Quinapril HCl/HCTZ 20/12.5mg, 90ea 
	59762022001
	DN6931, ED3904, ED3905
	
	

	Quinapril HCl/HCTZ 20/25mg, 90ea 
	59762022301
	DP3414
	Not stocked by PBA Health




Pfizer Inc is voluntarily recalling the above referenced lots of Accuretic tablets distributed by Pfizer as well as two authorized generics distributed by Greenstone due to the presence of N-nitroso-quinapril above the Acceptable Daily Intake (ADI) level. To date, Pfizer has not received reports of any adverse events associated with this recall. 

This recall is being conducted with the knowledge of the Food and Drug Administration and extends to the Consumer Level. Please examine your inventory and quarantine the specified lots. Call Sedgwick at 888-843-0247 to obtain a Business Reply Card (BRC) to initiate the return process. Please inform any patients the product has been distributed to. Patients with affected product should contact Sedgwick at the same number for instructions on how to return their product and obtain reimbursement for their cost. 

If you purchased this product from the PBA Health Distribution Center, please fill in the amount you have to return to Sedgwick and sign below. Please be sure to indicate your Customer ID or NCPDP to avoid multiple notifications. The signed letter may be faxed to your PBA Health Pharmacy Customer Service Representative at 1-877-535-3803 or emailed to customerservice@pbahealth.com. If you have medical questions, please contact Pfizer Medical Information at 1-800-438-1985, option 3 (Mon- Fri 8am-9pm ET).

***RETURN THIS LETTER, WHETHER OR NOT YOU HAVE ANY AFFECTED PRODUCT ON HAND***

Pharmacy Name: _________________________________________ 	Customer ID #__________________

Signature: ______________________________________________		Date ____________________	

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

Sincerely,
The Recall Team at PBA HEALTH
*** CREDIT WILL NOT BE GIVEN FOR AFFECTED PRODUCT SENT BACK TO PBA HEALTH ***
*** PLEASE SEND ALL RECALLED PRODUCT TO SEDGWICK ***
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